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Damage to slipway at Qajjenza – Il-Port ta’ Marsaxlokk 

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that the slipway at Qajjenza in Il-Port ta’ Marsaxlokk, has been damaged. 

 

Due to the damage, the slipway shown by a red circle on the attached chart and centred 

on the below position, will not be accessible until further notice. 

 

  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

  35° 49’.981   014° 32’.288 

 

 

Chart affected: BA36 
 




